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Fax 0131-654-2046

SUSAN BOWEN, Headteacher


27 September 2016

P7 Residential Camp 2017-2018 

(Current P6 Pupils – Session 2016-2017)

Dear Parent/Carer,

Due to the large volume of schools choosing to use Dalguise as their Residential Camp Centre, spaces book up fast.  As our P7 ASG camp is such a large booking, we are thinking about camp for the 2017-2018 cohort already and require numbers of children wishing to go to camp - this will make a difference as to which week we go.
We are hoping to go October / November 2017 and the cost will be approximately £200.00.

Please complete the tear-off slip below and return by Monday 3rd October. Any replies, for children wishing to attend, received after this date may not be considered.
Kind Regards,
Susan Bowen

Head Teacher

(---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

P7 Residential Camp 2017-2018 

(Current P6 Pupils – Session 2016-2017)

Name of child: _______________________________          Class: ___________

□ My child wishes to attend Dalguise Residential Camp in 2017/2018


□ My child does not wish to attend Dalguise Residential Camp in 2017/2018

Signed ……………………………………………………………………………………………………
Learning


    Today,


      Tomorrow,


         Forever








